
40 FRUIT LANE, MORGANTOWN, PA 19543
 610.856.7300     

Contact us to schedule your
fundraiser. 30 day notice is
required before distributing
order forms to your group.
Orders must be placed at

least 10 business days prior
to your pick-up date.

Pie Fundraiser
Every pie has a 9 inch
diameter. The pies are
frozen, boxed, and labeled
with baking instructions. The
pies are made of real, fresh
fruit. Every pie is free of:
Trans fats, Hydronated oils,
and corn syrup. 
Printable Order Forms for
your sellers are available on
our website under “Farm
Market/Fundraisers.”
Orders totaling 50+ pies are
$14.50 each, 50 pies or less
will be priced at $15.50
each. Orders with less than
10 pies will be charged our
listed retail price.

Weaver's Orchard is proud to partner with local non-profits, civic groups and
individuals in their efforts to raise money to the benefit of our Community. 

AVAILABLE FLAVORS: 
  - APPLE LATTICE -

- APPLE CARAMEL WALNUT - 
- STRAWBERRY RHUBARB - 

- CHERRY LATTICE -
 - BLACKBERRY LATTICE - 

- PEACH - 
- PUMPKIN (BAKED, SEASONAL) -

Pie Price: $14.50
Suggested Selling Price: $18.00


